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REPORT ON HINDI DIWAS 

Hindi is our official language and is cherished all over our nation, as 

it is the soul of the Indian culture. It is the mother tongue of many in India. 

To show respect for our language, Hindi Diwas is celebrated all over India 

on 14th September to commemorate the adaptation of Hindi as the official 

language of the Republic of India. 

      

    Hindi Diwas was celebrated in the Junior Section this year on 14th 

September 2023 .The program began with a prayer by our Headmistress 

Miss M. Barsay. 

       The choir sang a melodious song ''Hindi Hai Hum'' written by Swara 

Oza. Children of classes 1,2 and 3 performed a skit depicting a few States. 

They dressed up in the state costumes and briefly informed the audience  

about the importance of each state. They ended by chanting ''Mera Bharat 

Mahan''. 

      



     Enacting of idioms was done with apt perfection by the children of 

classes 2 and 3. 

     ''Bishop's Got Talent'' was the next performance which had the 

audience in splits with the children delighting everyone by their tabla, 

guitar, violen and keyboard performances. Our little skating champion 

Arin utturkar danced his way to the popular song Ghoomar. Mesmerizing 

performances of the dancers to a fusion of songs was a treat to the eyes. 

The pillow dance a unique display of talent had the boys dancing with their 

head covered with a decorative pillow. The puppet show conducted  by the 

children of class 4 was amazing. Indeed, the Dhol Tasha performance was 

the highlight of the show which had the entire audience clapping in 

thunderous applause. 

       The children of classes 4 and 5 danced to a melody of popular hit songs. 

The entire Hindi Diwas program was a grand success. The program  

concluded with our  Headmaster Mr C. Gaynor addressing the  parents 

and students and motivating everyone with his inspiring words. 
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